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My name is Connor, and I was fortunate enough to be voted as the Class Representative for Entry 
to Plumbing for which I’m truly grateful. It’s not been easy, but that’s what makes being a 
representative a compelling role. I’ve really enjoyed representing my class which is why I want to 
put my name forward as the Student President. I’ve worked hard to unify my class despite 
differences and gained the respect of my peers and lecturers alike where they solidly believe that I 
should put my name forward for this role.  
 
As student president my goal would be to strive towards a making Borders College a better place 
to encourage success and overall improve the student experience. I’ve been given a lot of 
responsibility in my class and my overall goal of 2019-2020 as class representative was to be 
someone people can rely on in situations that may impact their Student Experience. I’d say that 
I’ve achieved this task well. Whilst I’ve enjoyed my time as a student, I do believe there needs to 
be improvements to the college to make it a better place. One of the issues I’ve found is the lack 
of mutual respect in college. It appears Students and some Staff are at odds with each other. 
Resources for classes are something that need to be revised, and the Student Funding application 
process needs to be revised and more accessible. I believe that these changes will help improve 
the student experience. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Connor-Kyle Ross 

 

 


